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MARIN VALLEY MOBILE COUNTRY CLUB 
PARK ACQUISITION CORPORATION 

Firewise/MVEST Steering Committee Meeting Minutes 
Via Zoom Videoconferencing 

May 18, 2020, 5:00 p.m. 
 

MVEST Steering Committee Members Present:  Bill Davis, John Feld, John Hansen,      
Carol-Joy Harris, Kevin Mulvany, Steve Plocher, Erma Wheatley 
Other MVEST team members and residents present:  Pam Berkon  

 
Approval of Agenda 
            The agenda was approved.   
 
Public Comment 
 None. 
 
Consent Calendar 
 Minutes of the May 4 meeting were approved. 
 
Old Business 

Coronavirus  
  Most residents and contractors seem to be complying with the 

county health director’s orders (although we know that it can take only one 
person to infect many others).  Since some health directives are changing to 
be less restrictive, a surge in cases and deaths is anticipated.   

Steve noted that he had become concerned about many attendees at 
Park street dances not wearing masks.  He sent an email to the organizers 
of the three dances about the risks entailed, and he received responses.  
More importantly, the next time he attended the dances, everyone was 
wearing masks. 

John H. proposed conducting a webinar for Park residents concerning 
preparations residents can make to prepare for this year’s fire season, 
which is expected to be particularly brutal.  It would include information on 
such topics as cleaning gutters and maintaining hardscape within 5 feet of 
their residences.  

      
Radio Alert System 
 John H. and Bill are working on this project.   
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Park Security 
  No new activity noted, but again Park residents are asked to be 

vigilant and report any suspicious goings-on to Matt. 
 
 CERT 
  John F. reported that the statewide organization is presenting a 

webinar on May 19, for which he has the link to participate. 
 
 Firewise/FIRESafe Marin 
  John H. reported that Marin County now has 66 active Firewise 

communities, which includes about 50,000 people.  Many chipper days (for 
downed trees and/or branches) are planned for various sites this year, 
possibly including Marin Valley.    

 
 Novato Fire District 
  Bill reported that the district is expecting a very bad fire season. 
 
 Echo Article 
  It was decided that MVEST should continue writing informative 

articles.  
  
 Marinvalley.net 
  No report.  
 
New Business 
 None. 
    
Next Meeting 
Monday, May 25, Memorial Day, at 5:00 p.m. via Zoom teleconferencing.   
 
Residents who are not on this committee who would like to attend, please 
contact John Hansen so that he may send you an “invitation” to join the call via 
your computer or phone.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Carol-Joy Harris 
Recording Secretary   
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